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LLUJ .1.245 I.B.E.W.North Bay Division Grievance No. 4-75-40

P-RC 182
Removing PT&T Phone Drops, Electric T&D Crews

MR. R. H. JONES, Chairman
North Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance has been discussed by the Pre-Revi~w
Committee prior to its docketing on the agenda of the Review Committee and
is being returned to the Division for settlement in accordance with the
following:

In reviewing the record submitted to the Review Committee,
procedural quesLions as well as informational ones arose, which necessi-
tated the Pre-Review Committee to meet locally with members of the North
Bay Local Investigating Committee. It was determined that there was a
first-level discussion held on May 15; 1975 with an exempt supervisor in
attendance. Therefore, the grievance procedure has been adhered to and
the referral is properly before the Pre-Review Committee. Secondly and
most important, it was determined that the issue of PG&E electric crews,
in Santa Rosa District, working on Pacific Telephone and Telegraph equip-
ment has been resolved locally, and if that is the case, the Pre-Review
is of the opinion that the Joint Grievance Committee should close the
case without adjustment and so note the disposition in the minutes of
your next Joint Grievance Committee meeting.

reached G'\the Joint Grievance Co~ittee,sent1JI~=:OSition.
• V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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